
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PUBLIC ADVISORY 

As of a result of the COVID-19 virus, a greater than usual number of sanitization and paper 
products are being utilized.  Please see the below reminder about what is appropriate and what 
is not appropriate to dispose of down the toilet.  On behalf of the County’s Special District 
Department, we thank you for doing your part to keep our system’s operating effectively. 
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